Dear Wekiva High School Parents,

This letter is being given to you to provide information with regard to the process of obtaining the laptop computer that your child will be using during the 2016-17 school year. On the back of this letter you will find a flowchart to help you understand the process to follow.

If you need access to a computer to complete the forms needed, our media center will be open on the following days to provide access to a computer, the Orange County Public Library also has computers that can be used, or you may access the forms by using a smartphone.

Media Center Open Sessions

Thursday, July 28, 2016	8:00 - 2:00 pm
Saturday, July 30, 2016	8:00 - 12:00 pm
Sunday, July 31, 2016	8:00 - 12:00 pm
Monday, August 1, 2016	8:00 - 2:00 pm

Please note the following:

All parents MUST complete information and forms on line on Progress Book at least 24 hours PRIOR to the time the computer can be picked up on campus! The first day that these forms may be filled out is July 28, 2016.

The first day for device pick up will be Tuesday August 2, 2016.

Please watch for additional information over the summer as to the specific day and time for device pick up. Feel free to contact the school if you have any additional questions. The phone number is 407-297-4900.

Thank you!
Wekiva High School Digital Team